
September 9, 2021 

 

 

 

Mr. Kypros and Mrs. Zoe Kouris 

The Heritage Private School  

Limassol 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kouris 

 

On behalf of PASYKAF (The Cyprus Association of Cancer Patients and Friends) 

we would like to thank you for your generous support and hospitality.  

 

We greatly appreciate that you hosted Rita Antonopoulou Concert to your 

school’s amphitheatre.  

 

As you know, all income from events and activities, help to enhance PASYKAF 

Services which aim at providing better quality of life to cancer patients and 

their families. 

 

Having you by our side not only helps to enrich our work, but it also helps to 

encourage our patients in the knowledge that there are people who truly care. 

 

Thank you once again for your valuable support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Maria Botsari Kafkalia 

Limassol District Manager 

PASYKAF  

 

 


